
 
 
 
23

rd
 March 2018 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of  
           Children in Oak Class 
 
 
As Military School has come to an end, there will be 
a short presentation on Tuesday 27

th
 March at 

2.45pm.  
 
We would be delighted if you can join us for this 
occasion. 
 
Please enter the school hall via Poulton Road. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Mrs Hayes 

Teacher 
   


